## **CITY OF BURNABY**

## **COMMUNITY POLICING COMMITTEE**

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: OPEN HOUSE - BURNABY MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY POLICING OFFICE

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

1. THAT Council approve funding up to \$2,500 to hold an Open House at the new location of the Burnaby Mountain Community Policing Office at Lougheed Mall on Thursday, 2003 May

## REPORT

The Community Policing Committee, at its meeting held on 2003 April 10, approved an expenditure of up to \$2,500 for an Open House to be held on Thursday, 2003 May 15 at the new location of the Burnaby Mountain Community Policing Office at #178-9855 Austin Road, Burnaby (Lougheed Mall) from 3:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Funds for the Open House are provided in the Burnaby Mountain Community Policing budget.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Doug Evans Chair

Councillor Colleen Jordan Vice Chair

Councillor Pietro Calendino Member

COPY: CITY MANAGER

DIR. PLNG. & BLDG.

DIR. FINANCE

OIC, RCMP